From: Jennifer Lawrie

Sent: Tuesday, 17 September 2024 3:07 pm
To: Emily Lutz

Subject: FW: Congratulations!

Jennifer Lawrie, CMO
Manager of Legislative Services/Clerk
519-396-3468 x 7111

Municipal Administration Centre
1475 Concession 5, RR #5
Kincardine, Ontario N2Z 2X6
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From:

Sent: September 17, 2024 11:59 AM
To: Jennifer Lawrie <jlawrie@kincardine.ca>
Subject: Congratulations!

HH You don't often get email from ||| 22~ why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

We congratulate you and our Council on implementing a protective native tree bylaw for the Kincardine area.
We worked on this idea twenty years ago when | was on the environmental committee for the municipality.
It is good to see this idea finally come to fruition.

Janice McKean (and Art Wiebe)
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